Stonebridge Men's Club

Don Marino

It's hard to believe that it's already March, and over a year has passed since the beginning of the pandemic. We've seen progress since the beginning of the year with vaccine distribution and administration and we can only hope that continues to expand. We all still need to continue our diligence towards COVID-19 safety. From my own personal experience with COVID, you can never be too careful. I like to say if you let your guard down and leave the hen house door open, the fox is going to get in. We can only hope that the rest of the year will improve with the lifting of restrictions, the reopening of our Clubhouse and the resumption of activities there with our fellow residents.

Despite the pandemic, the Men's Club Board has maintained its meeting schedule and continues to present monthly entertainment via Zoom. I'm proud to say that during this pandemic we've had nine Zoom presentations to date. Our January meeting featured trivia man Roy Cohen testing our knowledge of football trivia. For those who attended, it was a fun night. Our February meeting featured SiriusXM Radio personality Dave Hoeffel sharing back stories of the music industry with fascinating facts about DJ's and rock stars. Our March meeting will feature former NY Yankees catcher/infielder Jim Leyritz, a star of the 1996 & 1999 World Series. He will bring his insights on those championships and his playing days. We are also in the planning stages looking into the possibility of resuming our annual Golf Outing. The Men's Club Board hopes you continue to enjoy our events. Keep an eye out for future emails publicizing presentations in the coming year.

As I had mentioned in my last article, I again make my plea to the membership. Your Men's Club Executive Board is looking at Executive Board member transition and elections for new officers effective July 1, 2021. As many Board positions approach the end of their terms, it becomes incumbent upon me to again request member volunteers to apply for positions on the Board and its committees. This request is made in order to continue the planning of member entertainment events, as well as donations supporting our Veterans, food pantries, scholarships and other charitable causes. Without enough members willing to donate their time, the Men's Club will experience difficulties surviving and moving forward. For those wishing to learn more about becoming a member of the Board, please contact me at president@stonebridgemensclub.com.

In addition, we continue to seek and welcome new members to join the Men's Club. As I've stated in previous posts, we are not collecting dues until we have a better idea of when we will be able to use the Clubhouse again. Anyone interested in joining the Men's Club can email Stan Fischer, VP Membership, at membership@stonebridgemensclub.com

The Stonebridge Men's Club Wants and Needs You!



Stay Safe and Be Well!



MC FOODS/MONROE TOWNSHIP FOOD DRIVE

This food drive will help replenish the supply of food to ensure all Middlesex County residents in need have access to nutritious foods.

SATURDAY APRIL 17-10:00 am – 2:00 pm PARK 'N RIDE 337 APPLEGARTH ROAD

Suggested items are canned vegetables, canned fruits, canned soups, tuna, cereal, pasta, rice, peanut butter, jelly, tomato sauce, canned chicken, crackers, boxed mashed potatoes, macaroni and cheese, paper towels, toilet paper, soap, shampoo,

toothpaste etc.

Non-perishable food only.

Please do not donate expired food.